
 
 
 
 

SE DISTRICT 
Note from May 5, 2020 @ 2 pm Zoom meeting-NCCEAPA SE DIST below:	
 	
Present	Executive	Board:			Michelle Kasey <Michelle_Kasey@ncsu.edu,	
And Committee Chairs       Regina Gardner <Regina_Gardner@ncsu.edu>, 

Emily Walter <emily_walter@ncsu.edu>, 
Kareis Britt <ktbritt@ncsu.edu>, 
Suzanne Hugus <smtal@ncsu.edu>, 
Roben Jarrett <rbjarret@ncsu.edu> 
Danyce Dicks <danyce_dicks@ncsu.edu>, 
Kim Hoskins <kim_hoskins@ncsu.edu>, 
Nan Rackley nan_rackley@ncsu.edu, 

Planning Committee: 
Angie Pearsall <angela_pearsall@ncsu.edu>, 
Reatha Hoffman <rghoffma@ncsu.edu>, 
LaToya Lucy <latoya_lucy@ncsu.edu> 

 Roben Jarrett and Michelle Kasey 
 
Not Present:           Wanda Hargrove <wanda_hargrove@ncsu.edu>, 
                      Deborah Goncalves <Deborah_Goncalves@ncsu.edu>, 	
		
President	Michelle	K.	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	2:06	to	discuss	a	few	items.		
	
-The	NE	District	has	canceled	their	meeting	for	this	fall	giving	the	pandemic	we	are	currently	in	
and	the	concerns	of	a	huge	gathering.	They	wanted	to	know	if	they	could	host	2021	and	our	
district	would	host	2022.	Each	district	would	be	pushed	a	year	ahead.	The	following	discussions	
were	given:	We	have	not	signed	any	contracts.	We	would	only	have	to	renegotiate	hotel	prices;	
It	has	been	pretty	much	protocol	to	let	the	hosting	district	have	the	choice	of	passing	on	their	
turn	to	host	or	host	the	following	year	if	in	cases	of	emergencies	or	disasters;	It	would	give	us	
an	opportunity	to	see	what	lies	ahead	for	us.	A	unanimous	decision	to	allow	them	to	host	2021	
was	decided.			
		
-Nan	has	purchased	all	Spring	stuff	because	it	was	Columbus’s	turn	to	host	our	Spring	meeting.	
She	would	like	to	host	next	Spring	and	asked	that	another	county	host	the	Fall	meeting.	Jones	
will	consider	it	and	if	they	are	unable,	Bladen	has	volunteered	to	host.	This	discussion	is	tabled	
until	our	May	22,	2020	Zoom	meeting.	
	
-	Proposed	by-law	changes	will	be	talked	about	at	the	May	22nd	meeting.	
	
-Roben	J.	will	go	ahead	and	send	out	the	nominations	email.	

	



Please	Note:	All that were present were not Executive Board members. The President invited 
the State Meeting Planning Committee.	


